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Halloween pumpkin fun at Meyer House Care Home

Together with our residents at Meyer House Care Home, we finished 'pimping our pumpkins' last week and we were all very

pleased with the results.

Everyone enjoyed seeing the lovely bright colours, with a bit of sparkle!

Bill used to enjoy sketching, so he helped to draw the faces on the pumpkins. He's very good at sketching and has his own special

pencils and sketch books. We encourage him to continue this as much as we can by giving him little tasks to do for our special days.

He drew a lovely castle for our camping trip to Wales and his next project is to sketch a war veteran for Remembrance Day. Thanks

Bill!
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Bill working his magic!

 

 


